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8 Regents Square
London
WC1H 8HZ

26th. March 2015
Planning Application 2015/0825/p
Dear Sir/Madam,

I'am a resident of Regents Square and have been living here for 23
years.

I do not object to ‘development' and change and have agreed along
with others that the planning application for Wakefield Street
should go ahead.

However this new application 2015/0825/P is a deliberate evasion
and attempt to re instate the very elements of the original planning
application that we, as a community, rejected. This a cynical misuse
of planning codes.

The alteration to 8 fiats from 3 town houses with extra high level
windows at the rear, causing loss of privacy to the residents of

Regent Square and should be rejected by Camden.

The existing planning consent for The Old Dairy is more than
sufficient volume of housing in this very restricted space.

tlook forward to hearing from you

yours sincerely

R. Hartford
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